
A WATER WORKSHOP WAS HELD AT THE ROSE TOWN HALL LOCATED AT 5074 NORTH MAIN STREET, 

NORTH ROSE, WAYNE COUNTY, NEW YORK ON JUNE 25, 2025 WITH SUPERVISOR SCOTT J. CONVERSE 

PRESIDING. 

PRESENT: Scott J. Converse, Supervisor 

  Christine M. Rice, Councilwoman 

  Richard A. Lasher, Councilman 

  Jennifer M. Murphy, Councilwoman 

 

ABSENT:  Henry D. Dunphy, Councilman 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Marty Aman of Wayne County Water and Sewer Authority, Derek Anderson of MRB 

Group and Town Clerk Ann Gonzalez. 

 

Derek Anderson summarized the previous Water Workshop for all in attendance. Previously, MRB Group 

had made a chart of options to go forward with the current situation of water production and lack of 

production from the Catchpole Road well. The Board reviewed the options with the cost discussing what 

the best option would be for productivity and for the tax payers. One suggestion was to perform regular 

maintenance on the wells that are currently producing enough water for the Town and use the aid of the 

Wayne County Water and Sewer Authority should there be a shortage for temporary assistance. No 

decisions were made and another workshop is to be scheduled at the July Town Board meeting. 

 

A motion was made by Councilwoman Murphy, seconded by Supervisor Converse and agreed upon by all 

to adjourn the Workshop at 6:07 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Ann Gonzalez 

Rose Town Clerk   

 

 


